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Shahid Ali

From: najeeb ullah <najeeb.ayubian@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:17 AM

To: Shahid Ali

Cc: ULLAH, Najeeb

Subject: Re: Request for your feedback

Respected Shahid Ali, 
Appreciate your cautious efforts in digging the reality and good management for sake of the staff working with 
you,highly appreciated. 
    I joined SMT circle Peshawar as PEO in SEP 2018 and was supervisor of Waseem UCPO till March 2019 then moved to 
Town 4 after I filed complaint against the Deputy Coordinator SMT Circle Dr. Jehanzaib anguish,anger,unprofessional 
attitude and conducts. The written complaint was taken personal though i documented it for my safety only. Under 
shadow of district administration started to harm my professional career by collecting lame proofs by provoking staff. in 
this context Waseem Ucpo was contacted on WhatsApp and instructed that few minutes later I will call from my cell and 
you have to accept that Dr. Najeeb is involved in immoral activities and not performing his duty to his best. upon refusal 
he did same with UCPO Waseem by using the Health facility staff then. 
      During my tenure as PEO in SMT found Waseem Ucpo well aware of WHO protocols and a helping hand to the UCMO 
and staff working. His previous supervisors were Dr. Fazel Raheem and later on  Dr. Shahab, Dr. Musawir but none has 
documented any thing unprofessional against him ever. Regarding  Rida UCCO I'm not in position to comment as she 
joined the specific UC when I had left. 
   in the end I will say that hierarchy in his specific case  has been totally ignored and influence of local government, 
District administration has been used with malafide intentions. Among the affectees are multiple partner staff including 
myself, Dr. Izaz, Dr, Musawir and UNICEF staff Hussain Ali Senna and Shiraz Ahmad. 
     Thank you for your Email and looking forward for positive outcome in this specific case at you end. 
 
REGARDS 
Dr. Najeebullah  
 
On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 3:40 PM Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear Dr Najeeb, 

  

As discussed over telephone, we are conducting investigation against UCPO Wasim Gul case. A complaint 
was submitted by Naib Nazim Khalid Khan against UCPO Wasim Gul that he retains staff till late hours, and 
he is involved in immoral activities. Secondly, two AS and one CHW had resigned due to his affair with UCO 
Rida Gul. During the investigation, Mr. Wasim Gul mentioned that Dr. Jehanzeb had instructed him to report 
against PEO Dr Najeeb as they have some clashes and when he refused to provide any information against 
you Dr. Jehanzeb turned against him. 

  

Kindly your feedback is requested with regards to the statement of Mr. Wasim Gul and his character as he 
has worked under your supervision. 

  



2

Thanks & Regards, 

Shahid Ali 

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

  

  


